
	

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT PROGRAM 
DETAILS ON YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
PROJECT IN THE 43RD WARD   
NPL Construction Co. (NPL) has been contracted to serve your community as part  
of the City of Chicago’s Water Main Replacement Program. 
 
In the 43rd Ward we will be replacing mains on these streets:  

1.  N. Halsted St. from W. Wrightwood Ave. to W. Fullerton Ave. 
2.  W. Lill Ave. from N. Lincoln Ave. to N. Halsted St. 
3.  W. Altgeld St. from N. Lincoln Ave. to N. Halsted St. 

 
This work will install new mains approximately five feet beneath the surface, along with 
new fire hydrants. There will be periodic street closures and coordinated water shutoffs 
before work is finished and streets are restored. 
 
 

Direction of Work 

Work will begin on W. Lill Ave. Work 
will move to N. Halsted St. at W. 
Wrightwood Ave. and will travel south 
to W. Fullerton Ave. The work on W. 
Altgeld St. will be the last segment. 
 
Updates 

NPL will be working in conjunction with 
the Department of Water Management 
and the 43rd Ward Office for updates to 
the project as milestones are 
completed. Sign up for email updates 
on the project by going to 
BuildingANewChicago.org to register 
for the WaterALERT program 
#1401191. Those emails will notify you 
when equipment is arriving, when pipes 
are installed and when work is 

complete. 
 
 

 

If you have questions during construction, please contact:  
§ DWM Office of Public Affairs: 312-744-6635 
§ 24-Hour City Service and Information Line: 311	
§ 43rd Ward Office: 773-348-9500	


